
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Friday, 28 July 2017 4:10 PM 

To: 'Nathan Keats' 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2016/5 - Seagoing Industry Award 2010; Marine Towage Award 2010; and Ports, 

Harbour and Enclosed Water Vessels Award 2010 

 
Dear Mr Keats,  
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
The Commission grants the MUA’s request for an extension to file its submissions by not later than 
4.00pm Monday 31 July 2017.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Nathan Keats [mailto:Nathan@mcnally.com.au]  
Sent: Friday, 28 July 2017 2:30 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: AM2016/5 - Seagoing Industry Award 2010; Marine Towage Award 2010; and Ports, 

Harbour and Enclosed Water Vessels Award 2010 
Importance: High 

 

Dear Associate 
 
We are the solicitors for the Maritime Union of Australia. 
 
We refer to the draft determinations issued by the FWC on 30 June 2017. 
 
Our client is in the process of finalising its submissions in relation to its concerns with 
the draft determinations. Unfortunately the union will not be able to finalise those 
submissions today due to availability issues with a key official.  
 
We request that our client is given until 4pm Monday 31 July 2017 to provide its 
submissions to the FWC. 
 
Nathan Keats BSc LLB Acc. Spec. (Employment & Industrial)  
Principal 
 

 

McNALLY JONES STAFF 
Tattersalls Building │Level 10, 179 Elizabeth Street, Sydney NSW 2000 │DX 283 Sydney 
Phone: (02) 9233 4744│Fax: (02) 9223 7859 
E-mail: nathan@mcnally.com.au │Web: www.mcnally.com.au 
Sydney ▪ Perth 
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